
 

Newsletter 

Monday, 21st October 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to our well-deserved winners. They have been 

superb role models, have had 100% attendance last week and 

have demonstrated a good understanding of Fundamental British 

Values and our Commando Joe’s character values. They should 

be extremely proud of themselves! 

 

 

Sport 

Well done to both of our tag-rugby teams who got 

through to last Tuesday’s Town Finals and demonstrated 

some outstanding skill, speed and coordination. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done also to our runners who got through to the 

Tees Valley Cross Country Finals last Wednesday 

afternoon at Stewart Park in Middlesbrough. They 

demonstrated tremendous resilience across some 

terrain and distance. 

 

 

 

 

Inhalers 

If your child uses an inhaler in school, please ensure it is 

brought in the original box, with the prescription clearly 

labelled. You must also complete the relevant paper 

work at the office  

Flu Vaccinations 

Flu Vaccinations will take place in school on Friday 15th November. An 

information letter has been emailed to all parents. Please follow the link to 

consent to your child receiving the vaccination in school.  

 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/3ed0b6e5  

 

British Values 
Another fantastic week has passed with a wide range of activities, events 
and learning for our school community. We have continued our focus on 
the Fundamental British Values and have the can be applied to school. 

 

School Nurse 

The School Nurse is holding a drop-in session on Tuesday 22nd 

October between 8:45-9:45. If you would like to discuss anything 

with her, please call along to the main office. Appointments are 

not required. 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 

A text and email were sent out last week including information 

for booking a slot for our upcoming parent/carer consultation 

evenings on Monday 4th or Wednesday 6th November (the week 

after the half-term holiday). 
 

 

Aspire2Be 

Year 5 children met Janine, Wes, Adam and Joey from the Royal Navy. Our 

children learned about the incredibly varied career paths that the Navy 

offers. They also learned how the Navy operates as one organisation, 

prevents conflict and offers security for our nation. The children loved 

making their own flares in the classroom which were then launched in the 

playground to end the session. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/3ed0b6e5

